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September 27, 2022
MEMORANDUM
TO The Community Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Puerto Princesa City
FROM The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT LETTER DATED JULY 10, 2022 RE: AN APPEAL FOR DENR TO

REVISIT THE APPROVAL OF THE SUBDIVISION PLAN FOR
MR. BENIGNO C. MARCELO ON MARCH 15, 2015 (2022-90885)

Referred is the memorandum of the OIC ARD for Technical Services dated August 9, 2022
informing issues and concerns relative the land problem of Mr. Bennett B. Marclec thus instructing your
end to directly coordinate with Mr. Marcelo and take appropriate actions base on the policies, and rules
and regulations in resolving conflicts.

Attached are related documents for record and guidance leading to the resolution of the subject

land problem.

Please comply as instructed.

Copy fumished:

FELIZARDO B. ‘EA

_The OIC ARD for Technical Services

DENR-R4, MIMAROPA,1515 L & S Building
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

My, Bennette B. Marcelo
Marcelo Compound
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